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BEAR COMMUNICATIONS

January 29, 1991

Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Mr. Geary,

Thank you for your nice letter of January 23, 1991.

Yes, you did indeed pick-up our AM station WZNN, All News 930, and I'm delighted to
hear the reception was so clear.

In the past month or so, I've received two letters from people in England who have been
able to receive our station.

I'm sorry I've been so tardy in responding to Radio Club members, but we've been very busy
of late....which is great business -wise.

Hope you'll be able to pick us up again. HAPPY LISTENING!

Sincerely,

Fredricka Bliden-Olson
Office Manager
WZNN/WWEM

PO Box 130, Rochester, New Hampshire 03867 Phone 603 332-0930


